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***MEDIA ALERT*** 
 

CLOSURE OF BIKE PATH OVER LITTLE 
CHICO CREEK  

 
Local access on the bike path under the State Route 99 overpass at Little Chico Creek is temporarily closed, 

for continuing construction of the Little Chico Creek Pedestrian/Bicycle Connection at Community Park 

Project.  The bike path is anticipated to reopen on July 15, 2022, pending any unforeseen circumstances. 

 

The project includes the construction of a Class I bicycle path, a prefabricated clear-span 

bicycle/pedestrian bridge across Little Chico Creek, ADA parking, retaining walls and bike path 

lighting.  Construction began in April 2022. 

 

Pedestrians and bicyclists are advised to utilize an alternative route while the bike path is closed at 

this location. Signs showing the suggested detour will be in place for pedestrians and bicyclists.  

 

The City acknowledges the inconvenience and appreciates the community’s cooperation and patience 

with the closure during this time. For more information on the project, please visit the project webpage 

at Little Chico Creek Pedestrian/Bicycle Connection at Community Park Project - City of Chico. 
 

For media inquiries, please contact the Public Works Department Engineering department, at (530) 879-

6900. 
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